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01.03.08 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Adverse weather arrangements for 02.03.18 
 
 
Late Opening 
In order to allow all staff and children to travel to school safely, we will have a late 
opening for all the children (nursery and school) – the children should arrive at 9.30 
am.  Please ensure the children do not arrive in the playground before 9.15 am. 
 
 
Breakfast Club / Running Club 
Due to the late opening there will be no breakfast club or running club tomorrow 
morning. 
 
Thank you for all your support during this time of difficult weather. 
 
We will hopefully be back to normal on Monday but will update you if this changes. 
 
 
Susan Ironside 
Head Teacher 

 

https://webmail.glowscotland.org.uk/cp/ps/Mail/ExternalURLProxy?d=glowscotland.org.uk&u=gw08jollymaxine&url=http://www.riverbank.aberdeen.sch.uk&urlHash=-1.2841638085966078E304

